

newsletter SUMMER 2024



Our Annual Meeting was a success! Thank you to everyone who attended our first fully in-person Annual Meeting since 2019, where we celebrated TCCU's 70th birthday!







As President of the board of the Austin Chapter of Credit Unions, our VP of Operations, Georgina, was invited to attend the Home Dedication for the 4th House that Credit Unions Built Project with Habitat for Humanity. These homes are built using only funds raised and donated by local Austin credit unions. The 5th House that Credit Unions Built will kick off in Fall!

TCCU Staff attended the Austin Chapter of Credit Unions Boat Cruise fundraising event benefitting the Cornerstone Foundation, an organization who supports credit unions and their employees in making a difference in the community.



TCCU had the opportunity to present our Banzai Financial Literacy program to students at Giddens Elementary in Cedar Park.

NOW OFFERING FINANCIAL LITERARY
WITH PARTNER BANZAI

Banzai

AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE HTTPS://TRAVISCOUNTY.TEACHBANZAI.COM/WELLNESS

FRAUD ALERT! ATM AND CARD READER SKIMMERS

Financial institutions nationwide continue to see a substantial rise in the presence of ATM and card reader skimmers. Skimmers are modified card readers placed over the top of the card reader or the ATM to capture and steal card data. The card and PIN data is then used to create fake cards or conduct fraudulent transactions online.

To protect your cards and prevent card data theft, we recommend you review the steps below and continue to educate yourself about skimmers and how you can help in the fight to prevent them.

- Check ATMs for skimming devices or evidence of tampering before inserting your card.
- Look for small, hidden cameras around the ATM that may be pointed at the keypad.
- Ensure you only use ATMs that are well-lit.
- Utilize transaction/balance alerts to help you stay aware of account activity.

As always, please:

- Report any suspicious card reader or ATM devices to local authorities.
- Report compromised cards immediately.
- Protect your PIN by covering your hand as you enter it in any type of machine.
- Monitor your account(s) regularly and report any suspicious activity immediately.
- Provide us with notification of upcoming travel plans where you will be using your cards.
- Always protect your card number(s).

ACCESS TO CREDIT UNION DOCUMENTS

In accordance to Section 91:315, this notice is to advise you, as a Travis County Credit Union member you have to the ability to request certain documents relating to the credit union's finances and management.

These documents are: the balance sheet and income statement, a summary of the most recent annual audit, written board policy regarding access to articles of incorporation, bylaws, rules, guidelines, board policies, and copies thereof, and the Internal Revenue Service Form 990. Any requests for these documents should be made to management at our main office with advance notice.



INDEPENDENCE DAY SEPTEMBER 2ND LABOR DAY



WELCOME BACK, BRYAN! WE ARE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THAT BRYAN REED HAS RE-JOINED THE TCCU TEAM! STOP IN AND SAY HI!

YOUR 2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Wayne Samson, Chairman

Jo-Ann Bennink, Vice Chair Michael Lang, Treasurer **Sherri Fleming, Secretary**

Texanna Davis, Membership Diana Landry, Director Keith Couch, Director

FINANCIAL HIGHLIGHTS

ASSETS

\$41,368,663.62

LOANS

\$27,022,844.54

SHARES & DEPOSITS

\$37,541,282.51

MEMBERS

3226

as of May 31, 2024

PLEASE NOTE!

OUR MAILING ADDRESS FOR PAYMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE HAS CHANGED!



MAIN OFFICE

1101 NORTH IH 35 AUSTIN, TX 78702

MAILING ADDRESS

PO BOX 301744 AUSTIN, TX 78703

CALL OR TEXT

512-477-2641

COUNTY ACTION LINE

512-479-7422

FAX

512-472-1324











